
 

 

Warm congratulations to the Center for Family 

Life Education (CFLE) on your 28th annual 
conference! 

The CFLE has provided state of the art, cutting-
edge sexuality education materials used all over 
the world, and is a leader in the field of sex ed. 

AASECT and the CFLE have forged a 
longstanding, strong partnership in bringing the 
highest level of professionalism to the field of 
sexuality education. 

AASECT is proud to endorse the CFLE and all 
of the important work it accomplishes in the field 
of sexuality education. 

Thank you, CFLE! 

 

Best Wishes, 

Your Friends at AASECT 

 


